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WIT.Committee

From: County Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2020 7:49 AM
To: WIT.Committee
Subject: FW: Testimony for 9/11/2020 Council meeting: WUDP process needs to include Ha‘ikū

 
 

From: Steve Forman <stevenmforman@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 5:01 PM 
To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: Testimony for 9/11/2020 Council meeting: WUDP process needs to include Ha‘ikū 
 

For the 9/11 Council meeting WUDP discussion, please consider the following: 1) Defer approval of 
the Maui Water Use and Development Plan (WUDP) at the 9/11/2020 meeting 2) Require the County 
Water Department to attend a Pa'ia-Ha‘ikū Town Hall to • answer the community’s questions, • tell the 
community what is being proposed and • hear the community’s mana'o BEFORE the first Council 
vote on the WUDP  
 
Issues that need to be looked at, 
 
Could you please tell me why all this development of Haiku water that will be sent to South Maui 
when there are some 400 properties in Haiku waiting for meters?  
 
Also there are families upcountry that have been waiting for meters for more than 20 years. If there is 
excess water that could be sent to other areas of the island the residents upcountry should get it 
before the developers in So Maui.  
 
Thank You 
Steven Forman 


